
     EAST ALLEGHENY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
        Betsy D’Emidio                                           Principal 

        Email: bdemidio@eawildcats.net                 High School 

        Tele: (412)824-9700  Ext. 1855         Fax:(412)825-4570 

 

 

May 20, 2020 

 

 

Dear Seniors and Parents/Guardians: 

 

East Allegheny School District would like to welcome everyone to the 2020 Commencement 

Ceremony which will take place on Wednesday, June 3, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. in the East Allegheny 

Junior/Senior High School parking lot.  This ceremony will be held rain or shine, so please plan 

accordingly.  We look forward to watching our future leaders as they start the next chapter of 

their lives.  

 

Due to the unprecedented nature of our current situation, this year’s graduation ceremony will 

not be a traditional ceremony; however, it will certainly be memorable!  Included with this letter, 

you will find the directions for the graduation ceremony.  Please read the information carefully 

and follow the directions that are stated.   If you have any questions, please contact me using the 

contact information above prior to the day of graduation. 

 

We ask that you please keep in mind that the East Allegheny School District’s rules and 

regulations will be strictly enforced.  

 

 Kindly leave the following items at home, and do not bring them to Commencement, as 

they will disrupt the ceremony: Balloons, noisemakers, beach balls, frisbees, or any other 

items that may be a disruption.  

 

 Please be considerate and respectful of our graduates and audience. Disorderly behavior, 

including disruptive noise or yelling, will not be tolerated. Offenders will be removed by 

the police/security.  

 

 Please remain in your vehicles.  Offenders will be removed by the police/security.  You 

may decorate your vehicles as long as the decorations adhere to school policy.  

 

 

We hope to see you at this year’s Commencement Ceremony. We are all very proud of our 

students and their accomplishments. Congratulations seniors!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Betsy D’Emidio 

High School Principal 

mailto:bdemidio@eawildcats.net

